The Oregon Fire Service Honor Guard
is holding a raffle for two pairs of

Tim McGraw concert tickets
(total of 4 tickets)

All money raised will be used by the Honor Guard to purchase flags for
funerals, axes and flag poles, and to host the annual Fallen Firefighters'
Memorial in September, which is a tribute to out fallen heroes
and to thank their families.

These tickets are not tickets bought off the internet and given away.
They have been personally donated by Tim McGraw and Faith Hill.
Because of this, the Honor Guard does not have exact seat locations
for the tickets, but we have been assured by Tim that you
“will not be disappointed. These are very good seats."

The concert will be at the Rose Garden in Portland on
Saturday, May 22 at 7:00pm.

Ticket prices are $10 each, you can purchase 3 for $25 or 5 for $40. We
will sell only 500 tickets, drawing two numbers, one for each pair. If you
are interested, click on the link below and follow the directions. We will
not send you a physical ticket, but rather assign you a number or
numbers, depending on how many tickets are purchased.

Online purchasing will close on Thursday, May 13, 2010 at 5:00pm.
You may purchase tickets at the Northwest Fire and Rescue Expo until
noon, May 15, 2010. We will draw the two winning numbers on
Saturday May 15 at 3:00pm. Winners need not be present to win.
Winners will be notified on Monday, May 17.

Please help the Honor Guard. YOUR Honor Guard
and get a chance to see Tim McGraw live in concert.

Thank you and good luck.

Go to this web-link to purchase raffle tickets

http://www.surveymonkey.com/s/YZ9ST8D



